
Heath Planning Board Meeting        Date 06.09.2020 

Meeting called to order at 5:35 pm via zoom. 

Attendance: Calvin Carr, Douglas Mason, Bill Gran, Bob Viarengo 

Discussion points: 

• Approved meeting notes from 06/02/2020. 

• Voted to keep our funds for a scribe to help with the bylaw organization and posting duties. 

• Voted that Doug would get a zoom account for a period of 3 months and be reimbursed from our budget. 

• We agreed that we could support the MVP program application as long as the reference to building a “Solar 

Field” was removed. 

• We agreed to approve and post these meeting notes once everyone had a chance to review them via 

email. 

Doug moved that we close the meeting, Bill seconded. 

Meeting closed at 5:55pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Douglas Mason 


